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DATE: August 29, 2018        ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 
Addition/Change to the Contract Documents 

The work provided for in this addendum shall become a part of the drawings and 
specifications for this project. 
 

1. Below is an email from Genesee and Wyoming as additional information 
for the contractor. 

 
The contractor should provide the information on the application. You may remit the application 
beforehand with the box checked on the first page that the contractor is unknown. Once the 
contractor is selected, they can fill out the first page of that same application and remit to me for 
processing. They will be responsible to provide the insurance and any applicable fees.  
 
The following information is what is provided on the flagging form.  
 

1. Payment.  Railroad will be compensated for a minimum of eight (8) hours per day for the Services 

performed by Railroad or its subcontractors. Railroad will bill Customer on an hourly basis for the 

Services performed by its employees or subcontractor on the Job Site as well as their travel time to 

the Job Site. Railroad will also bill Customer for all costs incurred in providing the Services 

including, but not limited to, lodging, meals, professional oversight, administration, and billing 

time.  

 

Current rates are $100.00 per hour for Services performed by a Railroad employee, or Railroad’s 
subcontractor’s actual invoice plus a 15% surcharge. 
 

Thank you,  
Crystal Galbreath 
Real Estate Coordinator 

Genesee & Wyoming Railroad Services, Inc. 

13901 Sutton Park Drive South – Suite 160 

Jacksonville, FL 32224 

Telephone: 904-596-7782 

E-mail: gwappswest@gwrr.com 

 

As previously noted in Section 5 of the bid packet: 
 

mailto:gwappswest@gwrr.com


 

Page 2 of 2 

The City of Sherwood has submitted the initial Genesee & Wyoming 
Railroad Services, Inc. application. 

 
The City of Sherwood has paid the $3,500 for the permit and will pay any 

additional permit fees required by Genesee & Wyoming Railroad Services, 
Inc. with the exception of an “Expedition Processing” fee  
 

2. It is unknown at this time if a railroad flagger will be required.  Keep 
watch for potential additional addendum on this item. 

 
 
 

This ADDENDUM shall be signed and attached to the Bidder’s Proposal and shall 
subsequently become part of the Contract Documents.   
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